
        

 

Food Drive-Today is the last chance to donate to the food drive! Thank you to all of our generous donators 

thus far. You have helped support your community. It's not too late to make a donation of any amount! If we 

reach 50 donors, the elf himself will hand out a sweet treat, and if we reach 75 donors, you could snowball a 

staff member. Having trouble finding the link to donate? It's on the school website, included in this 

announcement post, and has been emailed by your teacher.  

 

Pizza, Pizza Pizza!  Today at lunch we will be having the last pizza sale of 2024.  As always, we will be selling 

pizza, chips, drinks and of course, donuts.  Grade 6's can be dismissed at 12:05pm.  A reminder that all 

proceeds will go to our local SPCA.  Thanks for the support Citadel. 
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